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April 11 , 1994

The Honorable Leo Trich
378 W. Chestnut Street
Washington PA 15301

Dear Rep. Trich:

lam enclosing information pertaining to the EFDA issue for your review. Presently,
current revisions seriousty compromise the survival of our A.S. degree Expanded Functions
Program. lknow you have been working with David Hess representing the P.D.A. and I

am hopeful for positive results.

Since time is a critical factor tor the continuation of this profession, I am also enclosing a
draft of a potential bill satisfying degreed EFDAs as well as clinically trained auxiliaries.

I woutd appreciate any current information with regard to this matter. I am actively asking
EFDAs and their dentists to support your effort. Please guide me if I may offer further
hel p.

Sincerely,

CHERYL
Director

.JA SSEN

EFDA Program
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Manor Junior College 7O0 Fox Chase Road . Jenkintown, PA 19046-3399
(215) 885-2360 . Fax (215) 576-6564
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